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Dear Parents,









27th November 2015
Fire Service Assembly

Our local fire fighters came into school this morning and gave a very enjoyable and interesting assembly and the children were able to see all the different roles carried out by the fire service.  They announced a competition for the children of Northgate to name their brand new fire engine and all will be participating and the winning name will be announced soon.

Foundation Activity Day

Thank you to all the parent helpers who came into school today - everyone had a wonderful time making Reindeer food, marshmallow snowmen, countdown clocks, wooden star tree decorations, decorating gingerbread men and string painting Christmas trees - it all looked very Christmassy!   
E.safety evening

A big thank you to those parents who came along to the e.safety evening this week.  Feedback from parents was very positive and all found it extremely useful and informative.   See below the top tips for keeping your child safe:

· Set time limits for your child’s activities on-line.  Experts recommend no more than 2 hours a day on screens - more than this can inhibit learning and concentration skills and affect the child’s developing brain.

· Keep your child’s bedroom a media free zone - just like junk food, children can have junk sleep! The blue back light on smart phones and tablets suppresses melatonin (the chemical that tells us we are tired)

· Visit www.thinkyouknow.co.uk for videos and more tips.

· Model to your child the correct time and usage of the internet.

· Chat to your child - don’t be pressurised

· Remember there are strangers in the virtual world as well

You can collect your free Digital Parenting magazine from reception 

Year 2 Worksharing

I hope that Year 2’s parents enjoyed seeing their children’s topic work on Wednesday.

Year 5 Worksharing

Parents are invited to see Year 5’s work on ‘Space’ at 3.00pm on Wednesday 2nd December.

Christmas Concert Years 1 and 2 - 6.30pm start

Just to confirm that the evening Concert will begin at 6.30pm and not at 6.00pm as stated on the ticket.
Football Match

Our team played against Windhill Primary after school on Thursday with a win for Northgate at 2 goals to 0.  Well done to all our players.  

Children in Need - Gymnastics Club

Mrs Peart who runs our Gymnastics Club would like to thank all children who took part in the sponsored Gymnastics event and to the families who sponsored them.  They raised a huge £413.91 for Children in Need.  Well done!

Christmas Fayre Saturday 5th December 12.00 until 4.00pm

We are all looking forward to the Christmas Fayre.  I would like to invite you to join us for some Carol singing - KS1 at approximately 1.00 - 1.30pm and KS2 from approximately 1.30pm to 2.00pm.
Late arrivals to school

A gentle reminder to the small number of parents whose children are regularly late, that children need to be coming into school by 8.50am to be ready for registration at 8.55am.  
Reminders:
School Closed on Monday 30th November for our Occasional Day.




Non-uniform day next Friday in exchange for a full bottle for the bottle stall.
L Hotson
Headteacher



